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Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg. Rhowch wybod i ni os mai Cymraeg yw eich dewis iaith 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh. Please let us know if your language choice is Welsh 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

Deialu uniongyrchol / Direct line: (01656) 645253 
E-bost / E-mail: edsu@bridgend.gov.uk 
 
 
Dyddiad / Date: 4 December 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to clarify end-of-term arrangements in Bridgend schools. 
  
I can confirm the following: 
  

       all Bridgend schools will close on Friday 18 December; 
       the last day of term for sixth form students to physically attend school will be Friday 11 

December; and 
       secondary schools will provide online learning only for all sixth form students during the 

week commencing Monday 14 December. 
  
This means that all pupils of a statutory school age (and those attending nursery settings) will 
attend school up to, and including, Friday 18 December. 
  
Sixth form pupils (ie all Year 12 and Year 13 learners) will physically attend school up to, and 
including Friday 11 December. However, during the week commencing Monday 14 December, 
sixth form learners in Bridgend schools will receive online learning only.  
  
Please be assured that the local authority and its schools are continuing to do everything 
possible to prioritise your child’s safety and educational needs. 
  
With my thanks for your ongoing support 
  
  
 
 
 

Lindsay Iorwerth Harvey (Mr) 
Cyfarwyddwr Corfforaethol – Addysg a Chymorth i Deuluoedd  
Corporate Director – Education and Family Support 
Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Pen-y-bont ar Ogwr / Bridgend County Borough Council          
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